Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
520 Lafayette Road, Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155-3898

\OOJ Telephone (612) 296-6300

February 5, 1992

Mr. Mike Berkopec

Waste Management, Inc.
12448 Pennsylvania Avenue
Savage, Minnesota 55378

Dear Mr. Berkopec:

RE: Contaminated $So0il Corrective Action Plan Approval
Site: Waste Management, Savage
Site ID#: LEAKQOQOQ0Q0990

The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff has received your
Contaminated Soil Corrective Action Plan dated December 20, 1991, documenting
the approval of treatment of contaminated soil and additional information
relating to the petroleum tank releases at the above-referenced site. The MPCA
staff hereby approves this plan.

This approval qualifies you under Minn. Stat. § 115C.09, subd. 2(a)(1l) (Supp.
1991) to be eligible for Petrofund reimbursement of eligible cleanup costs
incurred up to the date of this letter. Applications for reimbursement must be
made directly to the Petrofund. The Petro Board makes the final decision on
reimbursement. Reimbursement decisions are based on factors such as the
adequacy of cleanup, reasonableness of cost, compliance with notification laws
and cooperativeness with the MPCA.

The following technical documents have been received by MPCA staff.

1. An application to treat 100 cubic yards of contaminated soils at the
C.5. McCrossan Company was approved by MPCA staff on June 29, 1989.

You will be eligible to apply for reimbursement at several subsequent cleanup
stages, provided that the necessary additional investigation and cleanup is
conducted. The enclosed MPCA fact sheet "Petrofund Reimbursement Process"
ocutlines these subsequent stages and the necessary submittals required at these
stages.

The MPCA requests that the necessary additional investigation and cleanup
continue and that the results are submitted in accordance with the following
comments:

1. Complete all necessary investigation and cleanup and report the results in
accordance with the MPCA document "Petroleum Tank Release Reports”
(May 1991) and other appropriate MPCA technical documents.

Regional Offices: Duluth « Brainerd « Detroit Lakes » Marshall - Rochester
Enval Opporiunity Fmployer + Printed on Recyclad Paper



Mr.

Mike Berkopec

Page 2
February 5, 1992

The completed Remedial Investigation/Corrective Action Design {or
Excavation Report, if excavation alone addressed the release) should be
submitted to the MPCA no later than 120 days after the date of this letter.
If you are unable to meet this deadline, please contact me. Failure to
proceed in a timely manner with the necessary additional investigation and

corrective action may result in a recommendation for reduction of Petrofund
reimbursement. :

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 612/297-8613.

Sincerely,

<< P
John R. Moeger
Project Leader

Tanks and Spills Section
Hazardous Waste Division

JRM: baj

Enclosure

cc?

Craig Johanesen, Foth and Van Dyke
Robin Hanson, Petro Board



